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      REVISED LETTER 

December 12, 2018 

 

    

James Jardine, Esq.    

o/b/o Christina Newman 

 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jac.jardine@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1898 Berkeley Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Jardine: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 16, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Legislative 

Hearing on December 17 18, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 300 City Hall for a work plan to 

address the exterior repairs to the garage, including timelines.  

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on November 7, 

2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall.  However, this will be continued as stated above. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Sean Westenhofer 

 Christine Newman, 1898 Berkeley Ave, St Paul MN 55105 

 Lauren Lightner, House Calls 
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